
 

 

 

 

 

It has been a busy week with our journal share, shuffle up sessions and watching 
the Year 6 performance. We have also been learning about London. We read the 
story Naughty Bus about a red London bus. We have been learning about some 
of the landmarks in London like Buckingham Palace, Big Ben, Tower Bridge, The 
Shard and the London Eye. Some children have drawn maps and some have built 
landmarks using the big construction in our outdoor area.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As it is our last full week next week, we are going to have a beach party on 
Thursday. Please can children come to school dressed for the beach with a 
named bucket and spade. They can also bring a party plate.  

 

 
Coming up Next Week 
 

 
Ways to support at home 

 
Shuffle up sessions to Year 1 
 
Monday – Beat Bus Concert 
 
Thursday – Beach Party 
 
Friday – PE and forest  

 
Read whole reading book 5 times per week. 
 
Echo reading: model reading a sentence with 
exaggerated expression and ask your child to echo it 
back, whilst tracking the text on the page.  
 
Practise reading common exception words and all 
phonemes.  
 
Practise spotting digraphs in words. 
 
Parts of 5; parts of 10; doubles 
 
Counting in 2s 
 

Have a wonderful weekend, 
Mrs Newcombe 

AlexanderHoseaPrimary@sgmail.org.uk 
 

Important Dates: 
Beat Bus concert: 14th July 
Beach Party: 17th July 
Last Day of Term: 22nd July 

 

 

Percentage of Topaz children 
that have read 5 times this 

week: 

47% 


